
From: Elizabeth Murray
To: PCD
Subject: petition to refuse LONG dock in Manzaita Bay
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 4:16:12 PM

I lived on that bay for 40 years--cannot think of a worse catastrophy to demonize that beautiful
bay.  No dock needs to be established anywhere near that length.  I am hoping the City sees
the foolishness of such an endeavor. It would interfere with easy use of the bay by visitors and
residents.

Elizabeth Murray
formerly 12490 Manzanita Bay N.E,

Now resident of Salt Lake City, Utah
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